
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
WORKING BEE AT AWC’s 
CURRAMORE SITE  
FRIDAY 3 OCTOBER 2025 

 

MCU Communities Ltd is partnering with Australian Wildlife Conservancy (AWC) to do a 
working bee at AWC’s Curramore site.  

When: 8.00 am to midday on Friday 3 October 2025 

Where: AWC’s Curramore site, but we will meet at 7.30 am at 
Nest Café in Witta - Corner of Gumland Drive and Maleny-
Kenilworth Road 

What: Assist with weeding and clearing the area where young 
Koala food trees are growing 

If you can attend, then please email darryl@mcucommunities.au or text 0419722992 so that 
we can send you the registration link. Please let friends and family know as we can use as 
many hands as possible.   

mailto:darryl@mcucommunities.au

